
K.TET COACHING

Under the leadership of the NSS career club, which was formed with the

objective of equipping students for competitive examinations, coaching was

given to students who were preparing for K.TET examinations on August 17th

2017.The Programme started with the Welcome Address by Dr. Abdu Nasser

Thalekunnath,NSS Programme Officer.College Principal Dr. Ummul Hasanath

Puthanchery inaugurated the Programme.The session was led by Calicut

university research scholar Muhsina.V. Dr. Shakeeb K T;IQAC Coordinator &

Abdussalam P.P Felicitated the Programme.NSS Secretary Fathima AS

expressed the Gratitude.




